
Dear Friend of Catholic Charities,

It is hard to believe that it has been almost 
a year that we have been under pandemic 
restrictions. It has affected so many people 

in a variety of ways. Some of those people 
are experiencing hardships that they never 
expected to be in due to the effects on our 
economy, schools, and businesses. 

At CCANO, we have been working to address 
the needs of our archdiocese in the midst of 
changes we are having to make in order to make 
sure we continue to provide uninterrupted 
service as much as possible. We continue to try 
to be “normal” in “abnormal” times and carry on. 
We are called to this purpose as mentioned in 
Romans 8:28 “for those who love God all things work together for 
good…” 

I hope that you see the good that CCANO is working for in the stories 
in this newsletter. I challenge each of us to be “people with an attitude 
of gratitude”. Let us find in Lent 40 days of gratitude!

God bless you,

Sr. Marjorie Hebert, M.S.C.,
President/CEO
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